
NW CALGARY 
TRANSMISSION LINE RELOCATION PROJECT

What’s happening? 
In Q4 2023, ENMAX Power will be upgrading existing 
electrical infrastructure and installing new transmission 
structures in the communities of Varsity, Dalhousie, 
Brentwood, Charleswood and Collingwood.

Why? 
Transmission line 16.61L has provided electrical 
services to Calgary’s northwest since the early 1960s. 
By upgrading this infrastructure, ENMAX Power can 
continue to deliver safe and reliable power. 



NW CALGARY TRANSMISSION LINE RELOCATION PROJECT

We’re here to help 
For your safety, and the safety of our  
team, please do not approach worksites. 

If you have questions, please contact 
ENMAX Power Customer Relations: 

	 403-514-3390 

 	powercustomerrelations@enmax.com  

 	 enmax.com/projects

For translation assistance, please scan  
the QR Code.

如需翻译帮助，请扫描QR code.

Para asistencia de traduccio, por favor 
escanee el codigo QR.

.دينك نكسا ار QR دك نيا اًفطل همجرت ىارب

What to expect: 
•	 Prior to construction activities, you may  

notice ENMAX Power and contractor  
vehicles, personnel, and utility locate 
markings in the area.

•	 If your property is affected by  
construction for this project, you will  
receive advance notification.

•	 Following construction activities, ENMAX 
Power will restore affected areas to City of 
Calgary remediation standards.

For billing inquiries, please contact your  
electricity retailer. 


